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COUNCILLORS SUPPORTING LOCAL GROUPS 
Through Hillingdon Council’s highly successful and popular Ward 

Budget scheme we have been able to support a number of local 

groups continue to provide support and opportunities to local 

residents. 
 

Recently we provided funding for Hillingdon Musketeers, a     

fencing club made up of local members, including many children, 

who use the facilities at Brunel University. 
 

Cllr Richard Mills said “As Brunel Ward Councillors, we were 

delighted to award funding to Hillingdon Musketeers for them to 

buy new clothing and equipment for their junior members and  

allow more people to get involved in this well run local club.” 

WE PROMISED AND CONTINUE TO DELIVER 
When we were elected in May 2014, we promised to seek funding for 

more road resurfacing and replacement of footpaths that were most in 

need of being repaired.  
 

Because we are able to directly influence the Leader of the Council and 

with the continued sound financial management of Hillingdon’s            

resources, additional funding has been made available during the last 

six months, allowing increased investment in Brunel. 
 

Several roads have been resurfaced and a number of footpaths have been replaced. Cllr Roy Chamdal said,    

“It is very clear from the residents that have spoken to me, that the improved road surfaces are much appreciated.” 

CCTV INSTALLED TO REDUCE ANTI-SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR 
Following an increase in anti-social behavior we have been working with a number of pro-active 

local residents to bring CCTV cameras to the areas most impacted. 

 

We have recently had CCTV cameras installed in St Helen Close, Cowley, and Haig Road,    

Hillingdon.  These cameras are recording all of the time and can be used to identify those   com-

mitting offences. 

 

Cllr Brian Stead said “Whilst the majority of residents in Brunel are proud to live in our area 

and take great care of where they live, there are some who act inconsiderately.  We hope that 

the introduction of these cameras will act as both a deterrent and tool to catch those offending.” 

ROAD SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS FOR SCHOOLS 
In a first for London, Conservative Hillingdon has invested £1.7 million in  

installing cameras outside local schools.  This is to identify motorists who 

endanger the lives of children and adults by ignoring yellow lines, and 

‘KEEP CLEAR’ signs.   

An image of the vehicle number plate of offending vehicles is captured and 

the DVLA provide registered keeper details to enable a penalty charge      

notice to be issued. 

If you require assistance in any council matters, please contact your ward councillors on 01895 250316 


